
New call put out by Neshoba 

SO for man missing since 

2017 

Bruce Scott Smith has been missing since April 2017 and the Neshoba County Sheriff’s 

Office on Wednesday night put out a new call for information. 

 

Smith, 32, was described at the time of his disappearance as 5-foot 9-inches tall weighing 

160 pounds with short brown hair and hazel eyes. He was reportedly last seen at the 

intersection of Kosciusko Road and Robin Hood Circle. 

NCSO Investigator Gordon Adkins announced on Facebook Wednesday night that the 

department is seeking new information. 

 

“Bruce, as well as his family, deserves closure,” Adkins said. “I can not express enough how 

much your help will be appreciated.” 

He said the SO has an anonymous tip line to call 1-855-485-8477 (TIPS) or call the main 

line at 601-656-1414. 

 

Sheriff Eric Clark reposted Adkin’s post on his personal page Wednesday night as well. 

 

As recently as August 2019, Chrystal McKinney asked officials to search waters around a 

scrapyard on the west side of Philadelphia for the body of her brother. 
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